
 

 

 

To All Branch Secretaries  

                                                                                                                              December 2019           

 

TUC LGBT+ CONFERENCE 2020:  

THURSDAY 25 - FRIDAY 26 JUNE 2020   

 
 
 
Dear Colleague,  
 
I have been asked by the Regional Secretary to co-ordinate the nominations to the TUC Equality 
Strand Conferences.   
 
I have enclosed a copy of the application form for the LGBT+ Conference from Thursday 25th – 
Friday 26th June 2020.  
 
Each Region can nominate one delegate to the Conference. I would appreciate it if you could 
make your members aware of it and if there is interest from your branch, the completed form will 
need to be returned to me, no later than noon on Friday 24th April 2020. The final selection will be 
made by the Regional Committee. 
 
Conference Accommodation and Facilities 
 
All GMB delegates will be contacted by the National Equality Department, regarding hotel 
accommodation, childcare, dietary and accessibility requirements.  
 
Delegate Responsibility 
 
All delegates must be present for the whole of the conference and participate throughout. 
 
Delegates will be expected to write a report on the conference, although this task may be shared 
and support will be offered by National Office. A copy of the report should be sent to 
sue.hackett@gmb.org.uk 
 
All Delegates will be required to attend the delegation briefing, which will be held at 6 pm on 
Wednesday 24th June 2020, venue TBC.  This meeting will consider attitudes and speakers for 
motions, so it is essential that all delegates are present. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Sue Hackett 
GMB London Regional Equality Officer 
 



C.C.  Branch Equality Officers 
C.C.    SOG Secretaries 
 
 Brian Shaw    GMB Shout! London 
 Rachael Hookway  GMB Sisters London 
 Rachael Hookway   GMB Young London 
 Taranjit Chana  GMB Race London 
 Jonathan Coles GMB Ability 
 
 
  
 
 

 


